
Attention Taylor County Parents: 

ESE PARENT SURVEY 
Open March 22, 2023 through June 30, 2023 

• Each year, the Florida Department of Education (FDOE) surveys parents of children with 

an individual educational plan (IEP) to determine how well districts and schools are 

partnering with parents and promoting parent involvement in their child’s education.  

• Survey results will be used to help schools and districts improve services and results for 

children with disabilities. 

• The survey is ONLINE ONLY and open to all parents of children with an IEP receiving 

ESE services from preschool age through grade 12. 

 

Website for survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ESEParentSurvey 

 

QR Code for survey: 

 
 

Questions? Please contact Betsy Stephens with the Taylor County 

School District at 850-838-2536 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FESEParentSurvey&data=05%7C01%7CSabrina.Bethea%40taylor.k12.fl.us%7C463da1f722914a16fb0508db2adf3905%7C0c6540d9c66a4c07a9f99bd02c21089b%7C1%7C0%7C638150910455110118%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7r6WPFLdwaVbZw15ISJ79lkQUIvm%2BO4LA9QuS3bXI%2Bg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FESEParentSurvey&data=05%7C01%7CSabrina.Bethea%40taylor.k12.fl.us%7C463da1f722914a16fb0508db2adf3905%7C0c6540d9c66a4c07a9f99bd02c21089b%7C1%7C0%7C638150910455110118%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7r6WPFLdwaVbZw15ISJ79lkQUIvm%2BO4LA9QuS3bXI%2Bg%3D&reserved=0

